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Mr. Alberto Abreu August 26, 2011 
Sempra Generation 
Director – Project Development 
101 Ash St., HQ14A  
San Diego, California  92101-3017 

(sent via email - AAbreu@SempraGeneration.com)  

Subject:  Energia Sierra Juarez Gen-Tie Project - Data Request No. 4 

Dear Mr. Abreu: 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) requests additional information in 
support of the East County Substation, Tule Wind, and Energia Sierra Juarez Gen-Tie 
Projects Final EIR/EIS. Please provide a copy (in its entirety) of the signed Development 
Agreement between Energia Sierra Juarez U.S. Transmission, LLC, San Diego County Fire 
Authority (SDCFA), and the San Diego Rural Fire Protection District (SDRFPD). We would 
appreciate your response by September 2, 2011 or sooner.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter or need additional information, please contact 
me at 415.703.1691 or amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

_______________________________________ 
Amy Baker 
Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
 

cc: Joan Heredia, Sempra (JHeredia@SempraGlobal.com) 

 


